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February 24, 2025 
 
The Honorable President and Members of City Council 
5th Floor, City County Building 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
 
RE:  Manchester ReUnited State Route 65 Planning Study Contract 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
Attached is a proposed Resolution providing for a Professional Services Agreement(s) and/or Contract(s) 
with Michael Baker International, Inc. for costs associated with the Manchester ReUnited State Route 65 
Planning Study, and providing for the payment of costs thereof, not to exceed One Million Three Hundred 
Fifty-Six Thousand Four Hundred Forty-Seven Dollars and Twenty-One Cents ($1,356,447.21), 
reimbursable at ninety-five percent.  
 
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Jamil Bey, Ph.D. 
Director of City Planning 
 

  


